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Your Submission to the TPC Review: | believe councils and citizens have the right to
appeal major projects in Tasmania

| do not agree with proposed changes to planning law the Tasmania Planning commission
needs to be free of government control and be independent of ministerial influence

The public have a right to independent operation of theTPC

The TPC needs adequate funding to independently assess major proposals and then give
independent advice to government

Proposed changes are undemocratic
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